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You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Sarah

Last_Name :
Spinks

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
Hello Commissioners,

I am a lifelong resident of Vista. I have been following the work you have been task with and first of all would just
like to say thank you for your service. Over the last
months, community has provided their input and now is the time come
to an agreement with a final map. While no maps will ultimately make everyone happy, I do see a path forward that
respects COI’s in versions  13v 1-6 or 13v 2-4. Please keep North County connected along the 78. We have industry
centers and transportation issues that would benefit from having one representative and not being split. Thank you.
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